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Dear Parishioners at The Oaks and Camden 
 

 

 
 

 

RE: WEEKLY MESSAGE FOR WEEKEND 31/1 AUGUST 2021 
 

 

Spiritual Insight 
 

From Pope Francis. 

 

Today, however, we have to realise that a true ecological approach always becomes a 

social approach; it must integrate questions of justice in debates on the environment, so 

as to hear both the cry of the earth and the cry of the poor. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Coronavirus Restrictions 

 

 

Enormous hardship is being experienced in a variety of ways by a very large number of adults, 

teenagers and children. Our hearts reach out to the sick and to those who are so seriously affected. 

And we continue to acknowledge with deep gratitude the many people who are assisting those who 

suffer. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Masses, Weddings and Baptisms 

 

Not possible to have any of these sacred ceremonies until late August or September at the earliest.  

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

Confirmation, Penance and First Holy Communion 

 

 

Plans for Confirmations, Penance and First Holy Communions are being continuously monitored 

and revised when necessary. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

 

Kind Regards         Father Michael 
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